
 

May 1st, 2020

 

ATTENTION: All PSWs and Frontline Healthcare workers in Ontario & Canada

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

2020 has been a hard, dark year for Personal Support Workers and Frontline
Healthcare workers during the COVID-19 Pandemic.
 
2020 is also the year for PSWs to be recognized as they should be.
 
We are pleased to announce that our non-profit has been recognized as an
authentic Network in support of PSWs. Therefore, this PSW Day, May 19th,
PSWs will be honoured by The Canadian PPE Network with a Special
Illumination of our colours (green and blue) at one of the most iconic National
Monuments in Canada: Niagara Falls!
 
We at The Canadian PPE Network, our partners and sponsors thank you for
the sacrifices you make every day to keep the care in Healthcare. 
 
We want to give a very special thanks to The Niagara Falls Illumination Board  
for their show of support for PSWs and frontline Healthcare workers across
Ontario and Canada.
 
Please note: Niagara Parks are closed, and we don't advise visiting the location at this time. Should
you choose to view these events in person, you must adhere to social distancing protocols and in no
way is Niagara Parks, The City of Niagara Falls, The Canadian PPE Network or their affiliates
responsible for any liabilities that may be encountered.

 
Stay safe, stay healthy.
 
Kindest regards,

Email :  info@ppenetwork.com

Contact:  (437) 886-5784

www.ppenetwork.com

LynnSteele
Founder & President

The Canadian PPE Network 


